
President: uspspandcpresident@gmail.com
Secretary: upspandcsecretary@gmail.com
Treasurer: uspspandctreasurer@gmail.com
Lunches: uspspandclunches@gmail.com

Uniforms: uspspandcuniformshop@gmail.com
Yearbook: uspspandcyearbook@gmail.com
Book Club: uspspandcbookclub@gmail.com

USPS P&C Association
BSB: 066-115
Acc: 00900444

President: Karina Begley 
Vice President: Emma Crane

Co-Vice President: Louise Daly
Secretary: Rebecca Russell
Treasurer: Fatima Granados

P&C General Meeting
ONLINE - Tuesday 2nd September - Week 7 - Term 3

Please email agenda items to uspspandcsecretary@gmail.com

U S P S  P & C  G r a p e v i n eU S P S  P & C  G r a p e v i n e

  WEEK 7 - TERM 3 - 20WEEK 7 - TERM 3 - 202525

Instagram @ usps_pandc

Term 3 - School Lunch

Stay up to date with our 
events & information via our 

Social Media pages

facebook.com/UpperSwanPrimarySchoolPC/

 Thursday 11.09.25 - Week 8
Orders close Tuesday 09.09.25 @ 9pm

Friday 26.09.25 - Week 10
Orders close Wednesday 24.09.25 @ 9pm

Wednesday 03.09.25 - Week 7
Father’s Day Stall KINDY-PP

Thursday 04.09.35 - Week 7 
Father’s Day Stall

Friday 05.09.25 - Week 7 
Disco

Friday 26.09.25 - Week 10 
Dress Up Day

Term 3 - P&C Events

 https://schoollunchonline.com.au

Funds raised 
$108.30

Thank you for your donations 

Belhus - Sold Out

Shaw - XS, S, L, XL











WHY KIDS SHOULD TRY
TEEBALL:

BuildsCoordination, Confidence,and
Teamwork.

Inclusive and Supportive
Environment.

Fun, Structured Activity to Develop
Lifelong Skills.

Great Intro to Dimond Sports like
Softball and Baseball.

Keeps Kids Active and Engaged in a
Safe Space.

 

Hosted by Ellenbrook Easterns Teeball Club
Supported by Wanneroo Giants Baseball Club

FREE COME AND TRY
TEEBALL SESSIONS!

2 DIFFERENT DATES !
Wednesday 3rd of September

4:30pm - 6:00pm 

Saturday 20th September
12:30pm - 2:00pm

LOCATION: Coolamon Oval Ellenbrook
WEBSITE: ellenbrookeasterns.com.au
EMAIL: tball@ellenbrookeasterns.com.au
Supported by Baseball WA
Supported by City of Swan



WEEK, DAY OR NIGHT  YOU CHOOSE

Term3 
Week 8 - Thursday 11.09.25
Week 10 - Friday 26.09.25



Care For Kids 
Upper Swan Primary School Care for Kids OSHC

Run a fantastic program on site at Upper Swan Primary School
providing a safe and caring environment, our emphasis is on
delivering fun experiences for all children.

Open 6:30am to 6pm
Before school, after school and vacation care
A healthy afternoon snack is provided daily
All government subsidies (up to 90% off the standard fee) apply
Our qualified staff trained in first aid, asthma and anaphylaxis are always
in attendance
We provide a wide range of indoor and outdoor experiences as well as
having an external coach attend one afternoon each week (at no extra
cost).

For bookings, please feel free to meet us in our OSHC room or contact us on
0418 736 801 or at upperswanpsoshc@carefor kids we.net.au


